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I am concerned about the MPCA's proposed plan for permitting that would allow low-sulfate
waters to be degraded.

Many of Minnesota's most abundant wild rice stands in the Boundary Waters, the Lake Superior
watershed, and north central Minnesota have far less than 10 ppm of sulfate. MPCA permitting
should not allow sulfate in these wild rice waters to increase even if the degraded level of sulfate
remains just below the standard.

Both the Clean Water Act and Minnesota law prohibit degradation of water quality in Minnesota
lakes, streams, and wetlands. MPCA must not allow polluters to degrade high quality, low-sulfate
wild rice waters.

No "site-specific standard" for discharge of sulfate to wild rice should be approved by MPCA
without tribal consultation and tribal consent and a formal and public rulemaking process.

Unlike many states, Minnesota still has abundant, high quality water. The MPCA should do
everything in its power to maintain that precious gift.


